
Office of the Divisional forest officer
Forest division Gwalior (M.P.)

RECOMMENDATION

construction of Maa Ratangarh canal project in district Gwalior is proposed by the

Project Administrator Maa Ratangarh P.l.U. Mau District Bhind. The project passes

through Compartment no. P-178, P-179 of Range Behat of Gwalior division.

Above Proposal of construction of Maa Ratangarh canal project is recommended

as the project is of utmost public importance to irrigate 58184 hectare area in 163 villages

of district Bhind, Datia and Gwalior in Madhya Pradesh.

on this basis, l, Brijendra srivastava, working as deputy conservator of forest and

posted as divisional forest officer, Forest division Gwalior. Hereby recommend this

proposal of diversion of ProPosed

conservation Act, 1980.

Place: Gwalior
Dale:11-03-2022

area 4.63 hectare, for non-forestry purpose Forest

( Brijend ra-lsrivastava)
Divisional Forest Officer
Division Gwalior (M.P.)
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